
New England Chapter

ATTENTION - Pool & Spa Professionals 
Doing Business in Massachusetts

Now is your opportunity to be heard!

February 26, 2014 • 3:00 - 5:30 p.m.

Sheraton Framingham Hotel
1657 Worcester Rd., Framingham, MA

Everyone is encouraged to attend and join in the discussion of proposed 
amendments that address the concerns and improve upon the bill that is 
currently in the MA legislature.

Join us for a very important meeting to discuss: 

MA Legislation Requiring Licensure of Pool & Spa Companies

The discussion will be led by:

  James Hedlund, President, Advanced Spa & Pool Corp.; President, APSP NE Chapter 
  Jennifer Hatfield, APSP Government Affairs Director

Please email info@cornerstoneam.com if you are  
planning on attending.

Please call (603) 228-1231 with any questions.

FREE TO ATTEND


